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Home learning consists of reading Maths and 

curriculum-themed projects. 

Reading 

Reading is key to everything your child will do in 

school. At Charleton, we want our children to be 

confident readers and love books. Your support 

with reading is essential. This week your child will 

bring home their home/school reading diary. 

Children are expected to read at least four times 

a week with a parent. Please record the name of 

the book your child has read and the pages they 

have read. 

Home Learning  

 

In Geography Year 1 and 2 are learning about 

Kenya and Year 3 about Mexico. Can you make a 

poster about this country?  

 

 
 

Dear all, 

What a lovely week and finally the sun has come out which has meant lots of fun in the 

adventure playground and our outdoor area! 

 

As scientists this week year 1 and 2 carried out an experiment all about how exercise 

increases your heart rate. They had to find their pulse and then use this to work out which 

activity increased their heart rate the most. This was teaching us all about why exercise is 

good for us. 

 

As designers this week we were taste testing our fruit and vegetables to see which ones we 

want to include on our fruit kebab. We tasted carrot, apple, banana, melon and cucumber, 

after tasting them we then had to describe them using technological words. Finally, we 

rated them out of 10. 

 

As geographers this week we have carried on our learning on the climate in Kenya and 

the Uk to now looking at the weather. We thought about the weather that we get in the 

Uk and compared it to what happens in Kenya. We noticed that it gets a lot hotter in 

Kenya! 

 

In our last art topic, weaving, we were lucky enough to be joined by a group of weavers 

who live locally. They all brought in their own looms, and we were able to have a go at 

weaving using them. We had a great 

afternoon, and we are now in the 

newspaper (the Gazette) reporting on what 

we did.  We have also been given some of 

the weaving that we were all part of 

creating which we have put up in the office. 

 

 

 

Here is the sewing we completed last week! 
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Have a lovely weekend. 

Miss Alen 

 

 

 

 
 
 

 

Elijah- For his improved explanation in maths 

 

Juniper- For showing the value of friendship and always looking out for others 

around her 

  

 

Attendance  

Our attendance target is 98% 

Last week’s attendance was 97% 

Well done Goodshelter! 

Dates for your Diary 

Friday 26th May – Non Pupil Day 

Monday 29th May – Friday 2nd June – HALF TERM 

Monday 5th June – Back to School 

Monday 19th June – Year 1, 2, 3 Multi Skills at Thurlestone – more info to 

follow 

Wednesday 5th July – Sports Day 

Wednesday 12th July – Whole School Performance 

Thursday 20th July – Last day of term 

 

 

 

 

 


